
Construction on 156th Street is starting to move forward now with 
better weather and utility conflicts addressed. The west side of 156th 
Street between Bennington Road and N 2nd Street/School Drive was 
poured on Tuesday and the east half is planned to be poured Friday 
(April 30th). The following few weeks will see construction on driveway 
approaches, sidewalks and finish grading in this area. Any changes to 
this pour schedule will delay the start of the next phase.
Since school is still in session, the contractor will skip over the N 2nd 
Street/School driveway intersection and start work at N Second Street 
(into Bennington Park neighborhood) on Monday May 3rd. Road closures 
will start around 8:45 am and will extend to Howard Lane. The Howard 
Lane intersection will remain open during this phase of work. Access to 
Bennington Elementary School will be via Howard Lane to Molly Street to 
N 2nd Street. The city is coordinating with the contractor to possibly allow 
right turns onto 156th Street from the school drive once the pavement 
has reached the required strength. This access will only be for the time 
needed for school drop offs and school pick ups daily until work on that 
segment of roadway is complete. Access into the school lot is only 
allowed from N 2nd Street.
Once school dismisses for the year on May 21st, the contractor will 
begin work on the intersection of N 2nd Street/School Driveway so it 
is completed well before school resumes in the fall. During this time, if 
access to the school is needed, it would be provided from the bus loop 
driveway to the parking lot. In addition, installation of the traffic signals 
at the intersection of 156th Street and Bennington Road will occur in 
June 2021 with the dismissal of school.
For any questions or concerns, please contact the project contacts or 
visit the project’s Facebook page listed below.

Jeff Webert, K2 Construction, Project Manager 
402-467-2355 / 402-890-2299 
jwebert@k2construction.biz

156TH STREET PROJECT PROJECT INFORMATION 
APRIL/MAY 2021

A Facebook group has been set up for the project.  
Please see the following for information:  
facebook.com/groups/K2BenningtonProject/
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PHASE B-2 

Schedule: 8/6/21 to 8/31/21
Closure: �156th St. CW Haden Drive 

intersection
Detour: �Bennington Road/168th 

Street/Highway 36PH
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Schedule: 7/15/21 to 8/5/21
Closure: �156th St. from 4th Street to 

CW Haden Dr
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Schedule: 6/11/21 to 7/14/21
Closure: �156th St. from Howard Lane 

to 4th Street

PH
A

SE
 F

-2

Schedule: 5/3/21 to 6/11/21
Closure: �156th St. from N Second St 

to Howard Lane

PH
A

SE
 F

-1

Schedule: 5/24/21 to 6/18/21
Closure: �Intersection of N 2nd St/  

Bennington Elem. School 
driveway with 156th St

Detour: �Bennington Rd/ 168th St/  
Highway 36

PH
A

SE
 D

Schedule: 3/8/21 to 5/21/21
Closure: �156th St - North of 

Bennington Rd to south of  
N 2nd St

Detour: �Bennington Rd/ 168th St/  
Highway 36PH
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Marvin Lech, NDOT District 2, Construction Engineer
402-595-2534
marvin.lech@nebraska.gov

PROJECT CONTACTS

Completed work open to school/
local traffic
Area: �Bennington Rd & 156th St  

south of Bennington Rd
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